
CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 97-523 

OCTOBER 27, 1997 AGENDA 

 

 

SUBJECT: 

 

AIRPORT OVERFLOW PARKING LOT— 

AGREEMENT WITH MIDAMERICAN 

ENERGY TO RELOCATE AN EXISTING 

TRANSFORMER 

 

 

SUBMITTED BY: 

 

HAROLD SMITH 

CITY ENGINEER 

 

 

SYNOPSIS —  

 

To accommodate the construction of a new service road south of the existing employee parking 

lot, an existing transformer must be relocated. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT —  

 

A one-time fee of $3,581.84. Funds are available in the adopted 1997-98 Capital Improvements 

Program (CIP), page 36, Economy Parking Lot Expansion, Phase 2. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION — 

 

Approval of Agreement. 

 

 

BACKGROUND — 

 

On January 7, 1997, City Council gave authorization to proceed with the Airport Overflow 

Parking Lot Project. An agreement with MidAmerican Energy Company to relocate an existing 

transformer is necessary for the construction of a new service road. 


